
 

 

 
 
 
1.  Meeting: Members’ Training and Development Panel 

2.  Date: 30th September, 2010 

3.  Title: E-Payslips 

4.  Directorate: Chief Executive 

 
 
5. Summary 
 
As part of the Council’s cost cutting exercise,  the decision has been made to 
provide only e-payslips to employees who can access the intranet from October.  
Councillor Sharman has agreed that Members are included.  However very few, if 
any, elected members currently use the Yourself system.   
 
To assist elected members with the transition to e-payslips, Kathryn Hardwick, the 
Service Centre Manager, has offered to provide a member of staff for half a day to 
assist members with access problems. 
 
A decision needs to be taken regarding the most effective way to deliver this training 
so that the maximum number of elected members can take advantage of the 
session. 
 
6.   Recommendations 
 
That the Member Development Group consider when and how the training on 
e-payslips be delivered. 
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7. Proposals and Details 
 
That a member of staff from the HR Service Centre be deployed to assist elected 
members overcome access problems to the Yourself system. 
 
8. Finance 
 
No financial implications. 
 
9.  Risks and Uncertainties 
 
Not all elected members will engage with the process. 
 
 
10.  Policy and Performance Agenda Implications 
 
The Council welcomes activities which cut costs and help to reduce our carbon 
footprint. 
 
11. Background Papers and Consultation 
 
Not applicable. 
  
Contact Name :  Cath Saltis – Telephone Number (01709 822779) – 
cath.saltis@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 


